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PROJECT UPDATE

HILL STREET NORTH — WATERMAIN RENEWAL
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PROGRESS UPDATE

Thank you to everyone for your patience as we make good progress with the renewal of the watermain
in Hill Street North.

The work has been going as planned and is currently on schedule. Prior to the Christmas shutdown the
contractor is planning to lay all the large diameter pipes in the ground (subject to weather). After the
holiday break we will come back to connect the new pipe to the laterals (the pipes from the main pipe
to your houses).

The project team will be offsite from 22 December 2022 to 16 January 2023. During this time the
temporary traffic management will be removed and the road will be temporarily resealed.

If you have any questions relating to the construction work including over the holiday period, please do
not hesitate to contact Asphalt and Construction - Project Manager Aaron Ewers 021 955 692 or for
general queries on the project please contact Nelson City Council on 03 546 0200.

Yours sincerely,

Roshan Babu
Utilities - Engineering Officer



